
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Grant Watkins (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Vacant 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 4th February 11th February  18th February  

Door Noel, Erice & Steve  Noel, Erice & Steve  Steve  

Intercession Myron Michelle Sue 

Computer Myron Myron Jemma 

Sound Suzanne Jemma Suzanne 

Tea Jenny Jan Greg 

Birthday Prayers Sue Lorraine Cathy 

Church Lunch Church foyer Neil & Helen James & Emily 

‘Waiting on God’ Sue Cathy Sue 

Communion Robert 

25th February  

Steve  

Janice 

Jemma 

Grant 

Steve  

Sue 

Church foyer 

Cathy 



Upcoming Speakers 

11th February - David Hunt 

18th February - Pete Kempthorne 

25th February - Peter Hokopaura 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being held in the Church foyer. 

All Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
John O. 

Weekly Prayer 

 Please pray for the families of the bereaved in the   

recent fatal car crash. Pray also for the volunteer  

firemen, Police and Ambulance crew that attended. 

 Continue to pray for Matt Millar and family. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement Board and 

for our next Minister. 

Return to work 

Wayne is on annual leave and returns to work Wednesday 7th February 

2024.  

Office closed 

The office will be closed Monday 5th February. 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

In association with St John’s     

Presbyterian Church is conducting a 

one day course on God’s effective 

communication process. 

Saturday 16th March 2024 

9 am to 4.30 pm 

This one day course will benefit and equip you with the     

essential Biblical insights, principles, morals and ethics and 

will teach you the many ways we communicate with each 

other — besides words. 

Limited to 10 participants so call the office to book your 

place. 

Morning and afternoon tea provided - bring your own lunch. 

Brochures on the foyer table. 

Jeremiah 

         Ministries  

Healing Ministry 

18th February 2 - 3.30 pm in the Church 

foyer   Everyone welcome 

Matthew 4:23 — And Jesus went about all 

Galilee, teaching in their synagogues, 

preaching the gospel of the kingdom, and 

healing all kinds of sickness and all kinds 

of disease among the people.  

Jeremiah 

         Ministries  


